RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES
Regular Meeting
October 16, 2018

The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on October 16, 2018 at 7:16pm at the Municipal Building, Kennedy
Road, Green Township, NJ

ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Patty DeClesis, Brad Jones, Brenda Grasso, Yvonne Hernandez and Gladys Golder.
Members present: Collen McLean, Brad Jones, Yvonne Hernandez, Gladys Golder and Patty DeClesis.

Also present: Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.

Members absent: Brenda Grasso

Approval of the September 18, 2018 minutes — motion made by Gladys and seconded by Patty. All Ayes. No Discussion.

BUSINESS:

1. Trunk or Treat — Kim will get flyers out to the Post Office, School and Park. Patty will get candy, toilet paper for mummy
game and cider at Shoprite. Colleen will put the cider in a crock pot to distribute. Kim will reach out to Miss Green to
see if she can attend. Yvonne will contact Tranquility Farms to ask about a pumpkin donation and Kim will make a sign
to show they donated. Colleen will get supplies for decorating the pumpkins with spiderwebs.

After a brief discussion it was suggested the Rec Committee does a Fall Festival next year instead of the Trunk or
Treat since there are so many in the area.

2. Gingerbread Contest — Members will purchase gingerbread houses on black Friday when they are on sale. Patty will
order extra candy from Oriental Trading.

3. Tree Lighting - Kim will order heaters for the pavilion. Kim will speak to Watty about putting up all the lights in the
storage room. Hot chocolate with marshmallows, cookies and water will be served. The Red box for Santa letters and a
fillable letter to Santa will be put out for the kids to send their letters to Santa through the Municipal Communications
Initiative.

4. Miscellaneous:
-Patty will speak with someone on the Fire Department about possibly holding a beefsteak dinner together.
-Sheri is trying to put together a trip for the seniors and asked, through Patty, if Recreation could pay for the bus.
She will let us know when she has more details.
-Brad is going to research a Murder Mystery program as a possible event in the new year.
-Brad asked about the Green Township Recreation collared volunteer shirts and will look into prices to get new ones.
-The Spring Skedaddle was discussed. The committee would like to investigate it further in the new year.
-Brad thought it was a good idea to have a fire pit at the park and asked if we could find scouts to install it. Patty and
Kim explained there is no fire allowed at the park.

MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 8:58 pm.
The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 20, 2018 at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kim Mantz

i Mawtz

Recreation Secretary Date approved: 12.18.18



